Chief William “Scott” Ervin
215 South Main Street

New Lexington, Ohio 43764
To the Citizens of Fairfield County,

[ am writing this letter to encourage you to support Chief Deputy Alex Lape for Sheriff.

As a law enforcément officer, myself with over three decades of experience, | have had the opportunity
to work with many law enforcement agencies throughout the State of Ohio.

Under Dave Phalen’s tenure as Sheriff of Fairfield County, |, like many of you have witnessed the
Sheriff’s Office transform into a well-respected professional organization that is second to none.

| have had the privilege of working with Chief Deputy Lape in various capacities since 2001. Chief
Deputy Lape is a true leader who has the knowledge and experience to be the next Fairfield County
Sheriff.

| encourage the citizens of Fairfield County to continue to support positive leadership in Fairfield
County, by supporting Chief Deputy Alex Lape for Sheriff.

Respectfully,

William “Scott” Ervin



